
To: Kenneth Lewis[KLewis@sjrwmd.com]
From: Don.Lunko@Lennar.com
Sent: Mon 3/14/2011 2:37:21 PM
Importance: Normal
Sensitivity: None
Subject: Kings Ridge - Lennar contact for your letter
Categories: Serialize by Router on mdc-mailgw02/Lennar(Release 8.5.2HF17 | August 31, 2010) 

at 03/14/2011 03:37:24 PM, Serialize complete at 03/14/2011 03:37:24 PM

As promised, here is the person at Lennar to whom you should address your letter: 

Mr. Ben Wilson 
Vice President of Land 
Lennar Central Florida Division 
15550 Lightwave Dr., Suite 210 
Clearwater, FL  33760 

Office - 727-479-1744 
E-mail - ben.wilson@lennar.com

 

Don Lunko
Land Coordinator
Lennar Central Florida Division 

Don.Lunko@lennar.com
www.lennar.com

Cell: 407-252-6242

2955 Heritage Hills Blvd.
Clermont, FL 34711

This e-mail is intended only for the use of the person to whom it is addressed and contains information which may be confidential 
or privileged. If you are not the person to whom this e-mail is addressed, or an agent authorized by such person to receive this e-
mail, you are hereby notified that any examination, copying, distribution or other unauthorized use of this e-mail is prohibited. If 
you received this e-mail in error, please notify me immediately at the e-mail address referenced above. 

 


